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JUNE 2023 

“Together we Can” District 14-P 

Calendar of 

Events 

 

June 12th—

Mohnton Cumru 

Car and Bike Show 

 

June 25th—Bing 

Miller Charitable 

Foundation 

Meeting 

 

Our Multiple District 14P State Convention was held May 18th through May 

21st at the Kovalchick Convention and Athletic Complex in Indiana, PA.  We 

were honored to have International President Brian Sheehan and his wife 

Lori.   It was a great weekend of learning and companionship with fellow Li-

ons across the state.  Now on to Boston! 













Proposed     

District Governor’s 

Schedule 

 

District 14-P - Lions e-District Houses  

Multiple District 14P Lions Clubs | Facebook  tissy2@comcast.net 

Happy summer fellow Lions, 

 Well it has been a great year serving as your 

DG. I feel very blessed to have met such 

amazing Lions. I have met a lot of lifelong 

friends along the way not only in our District 

but from all over the world. I am only a phone 

call away, it might take me a day to get back 

to you but I am hear for you. I want to thank everyone for a 

great year and for all your support through my year. I could 

not have done it without you. You are all the reason the year 

was so successful. I will miss all of you but I will come to visit. 

I hope that next year you will enjoy your next DG. Have a 

great summer and stay safe.  

Respectfully submitted  

DG Chrissy 

(484) 752-0558 

https://www.e-district.org/sites/14p/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/299535637213861/


Greetings fellow Lions,  

Since my last report there have been highs and a huge low in my life. 

Yesterday, June 2nd I lost my father. My mom is taking it better then I am. I 

was the one who found him so I am taking it real hard. Keep my mom, 

brothers, sister, and I in your prayers. I   On a happy note, I attended the State 
Convention in Indiana. It was a great weekend of fellowship with state Lions 

and it was awesome meeting IP Brian Sheehan and his wife Lion Lori. DG 

Chrissy’s year is coming to a close. I have a tough act to follow and I wish to 
thank her for her year of  service as DG. Yours in service, 

DGE Michael Hepner 

 I am looking for a window air conditioner for a family in my area. The family is just getting by with their income. If 

any one has a window AC Unit that they do not need please contact me at 484-333-0059. 

Thanks for your assistance with this needy project. 

PDG Charles Finney 





 

 

 
Welcome New Members! 

 

 

 

Andrue Weber Sponsor Jack Weber to Avon Grove 

 

 

       



Passing of the Banner Celebration! 

August 19, 2023—11:30 AM till ? 

Warwick Park  
191 County Park Road 
Pottstown, PA 19465 

Cost:  $22.00 per Person 

RSVP by mailing form with check payable to Parkesburg Lions Club.  Please put Pass-

ing of the Banner in the Memo field.  Send to:  Jill Scott, 11 W. Hammond Drive, 

Parkesburg, PA 19365. 

Name: 

Club: 

Number of People Attending: 

Amount Enclosed: 

District Dessert Challenge! 
Bragging Rights for 14-P! 

Bring your best dessert to be judged.  
Prizes will be awarded for the best 

dishes 

























ANNNOUNCING THE SPRING 2023 

50/50 RAFFLE 

SPONSORED BY 

THE "BING" MILLER CHARITABLE FOUN-

DATION 

$20.00 A TICKET 

DRAWING - JUNE 23, 2023 - ANNUAL 

MEETING 

7 PRIZES - 1ST-15%, 2ND-10% 

    3RD,4TH,5TH,6TH.7TH - 5% 

NEED NOT BE PRESENT TO WIN 

 

FOR TICKETS CONTACT - LION BARB 

SMITH 

bcsdls@verizon,net (610-728-5670) 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 









The Avon Grove Lions held their Charter Night at 12’s Grill.    Top photo:  Installation  of 

Club Officers.  Bottom Left:  Induction of New Member Andrue Weber, sponsor Father Lion 

Jack Weber.  Bottom right:  PDG Dave Sampson conducted the installation and induction.  



The Avon Grove Lions handed out Academic Achievement Certificates and checks 

to  Melanie Garcia-Cosmetology at the Chester County Technical College/High School at 

their awards ceremony. 



The Avon Grove Lions handed out an Academic Achievement Certificate and a check 

to Dulce Magana Diaz- Health Career Pathways at the Chester County Technical College/

High School at their awards ceremony. 



The Avon Grove Lions handed out an Academic Achievement Certificate and a check 

to  Emma Sebastiani-Culinary Arts at the Chester County Technical College/High School at 

their awards ceremony. 



The Avon Grove Lions presented an Academic Award and Check to Mckenzie Lane at the 

Avon Grove Charter School Awards Night.  

Pictured LtoR Mckenzie Lane and Lion Eric Hansen  



The Avon Grove Lions partnered with the Parksburg Lions to conduct eye screenings at the 

OABEST.  The event was held at the Ottawa High School.  



On Monday, June 5th, East Coventry Lion Cubs inducted 27 new members. The Cubs re-

ported that some of their favorite activities during the year were: Color A Smile, Clothespin 

Kindness and Candy Canes/Cheer Cards where the Cubs have so much fun listening to holi-

day music and working together to create a candy cane message treat for members of our 

community.   



 



 
On May 17  the Muhlenberg Lions Club (14P) held a banquet to honor 36 Muhlenberg High 

School seniors who were eligible to be inducted into the Society for Academic Achievement. 

The (SAA) was founded as a non-profit organization in Quincy, IL in 1959, and dedicated to 

motivate youth to achieve academic excellence and to honor the top 10% of the senior class 

by grade point average.   

The Muhlenberg Chapter of S.A.A. was founded in 1963, by the Muhlenberg Lions Club and 

Lion Mike Beaver, former CEO of Carpenter Technology. During the past 60 years over 1,000 

students have become members of this organization.  

Each senior was presented with a certificate and a gold plated charm to commemorate the 

event. It should be noted that many of these students are members of the Leo Club of 

Muhlenberg High School. 



 

Our annual Leo Club Induction Ceremony was held at the Owen J. Roberts Middle School on 

June 2nd.  Overall, this year's club consisted of 45 total Leos, and we inducted 27 members. 

Collectively, these 7th and 8th graders put in over 1,200 volunteer hours between September 

and May!  It is always an honor to watch these students engage in leadership and have the 

opportunities to serve their school and local community. As their advisor, I am so very proud 

of their accomplishments.  Please enjoy the pictures of our events from throughout the year. I 

wish you all the best, and I am hopeful everyone enjoys the summer season. 

Warm regards, 

Jennifer Scott 



A special thank you to the Leo Club students from the TV middle school and their advisor, 

Lauren Swann.  These young ladies teamed up with our volunteers and did a great job serv-

ing our clients with a smile.  They had fun helping and worked very hard.  You ladies are 

awesome!  



In Memoriam 

Ralph Rhoads—Hamburg Lions Club 

Does your club have an     

upcoming event that you                                     

would like to have featured             

in Lion Eyes? 

Send your flyer or event 

info by the 26th to Lion 

Eyes Editor  

Michael Hepner at: 

lioneyes14p@gmail.com 


